
From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dmitri Keating <jekyl3000@me.com> 
Wednesday, July 31, 2024 6:53 AM 
City Clerk's Office
Support for Ord 28974

Hello,
Please note my support for ordinance 28974.
Thank you,

Dmitri Keating
Sent from my iPhone



From:                                         Alex Walker <walkerao@gmail.com>
Sent:                                           Tuesday, August 6, 2024 1:08 PM
To:                                               Hines, John; Rumbaugh, Sarah; Scott, Jamika; Sadalge, Sandesh; Bushnell, Joe; Daniels, Kiara; Diaz,

Olgy; Walker, Kristina; City Clerk's Office
Subject:                                     Please Make Bike Lane Violations a Ticketable Offense!
 
Dear Wonderful City Council Members, 
 
These pictures were all taken on S 15th in the past year. Please give the authority so that parking in a marked bike lane can
result in a ticket. Thank you for all you do for our city! 











Sincerely, 
Alex Walker, Resident of District 3



From:                                         Fred Dowell <freddowell54@gmail.com>
Sent:                                           Monday, July 29, 2024 4:58 PM
To:                                               City Clerk's Office; Hines, John; Rumbaugh, Sarah; Walker, Kristina; Diaz, Olgy; Daniels, Kiara;

Bushnell, Joe; Scott, Jamika
Subject:                                     The new city of Tacoma logo.
 
Dear council members
 
This is just to let you know that the post that was on the city of Tacoma Facebook page with the new logo has been shared now
on social media Next Door ( and I hear that some of you are on there but you don't post anything you just observe)
 
If you look back at the original post the number of people that were displeased with the action of the city designing this
without any input from the citizens whether they liked it or not is something that you as a council need to address
 
The person reposted this on next door because some people there don't have Facebook and there's been quite a few people I
guess I've already viewed the post with of course negative comments about it
 
I know you have been busy with the charter review Committee and quite frankly I'm disappointed how you have sliced and
diced that up
 
I hope when you get done with the CRC review you as a council need to bring this up and discuss this situation with the new
logo and let people wait in on it I along with others think it was a bad idea and money not well spent
 
Regardless if it was done in‐house or not the fact that you didn't allow the citizens to weigh in on this before it was approved is
absolutely
WRONG
 
I look forward to some replies from you if you have the time
 
Fred Dowell
Tacoma
 
 



From:                                         Fred Dowell <freddowell54@gmail.com>
Sent:                                           Wednesday, July 31, 2024 3:12 PM
To:                                               Hines, John; City Clerk's Office; Rumbaugh, Sarah; Scott, Jamika; Walker, Kristina; Diaz, Olgy;

Bushnell, Joe; Daniels, Kiara; ssaldalge@cityoftacoma.org
Subject:                                     Trees on City at right‐of‐ways
 
There was a post recently our next door who lives in the Edison District
 
She was concerned about some trees that were planted on the city right of way and the property owner lives in Bellevue in the
property is vacant
 
Evidently the trees aren't getting watered or they're dying and I was just curious
 
If the city plants trees on the right of way aren't they supposed to maintain them?
 
I've seen trees on South 56th Street between the Tacoma Mall Boulevard and South Tacoma Way that look a little bad too but I
think some of those had the bags on them so I assume those are maintained by the city
 
Some of those are also on properties that are for sale that have no buildings on them
 
Please forward to the appropriate Department if we do have a crew that goes out and helps keep these trees watered
 
Some of the council members seem to have a big interest on tree canopy and if you're planning them and not maintaining
them and that's really sad
 
Fred Dowell



From:                                         Fred Dowell <freddowell54@gmail.com>
Sent:                                           Friday, August 2, 2024 7:02 PM
To:                                               Hines, John; City Clerk's Office; Rumbaugh, Sarah; Walker, Kristina; Scott, Jamika; Diaz, Olgy;

Bushnell, Joe; Daniels, Kiara; Sadalge, Sandesh; Woodards, Victoria
Subject:                                     Impact Fees
 
When is the city going to initiate impact fees for all this building Etc that the developers are doing in our city?
 
It was brought up as early as 2021 and nothing has been done, yet all the cities around us have impact fees so what happens to
all these developments that need upgrades Etc the citizens of Tacoma have to pay for it?
 
The deputy mayor brought this up earlier this year about impact fees as well at a meeting and in the previous times brought it
up they had to hire a consultant etc etc
 
It is time for the city council to address impact fees and to do it this year!  NOT 2025 it needs to be done this year!
 
Yes we know you are busy with CRC and HIT but I and other citizens in this city are tired of no impact fees and favoring the
Developers.
 
Fred Dowell
Tacoma
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From:                                         Fred Dowell <freddowell54@gmail.com>
Sent:                                           Tuesday, August 6, 2024 1:48 PM
To:                                               Hines, John; City Clerk's Office; Rumbaugh, Sarah; Walker, Kristina; Diaz, Olgy; Scott, Jamika;

Bushnell, Joe; Daniels, Kiara; Woodards, Victoria; Sadalge, Sandesh
Subject:                                     Cell phone usage today at the city council study session.
 
 I'm writing againbecause today August 6,
 
While the camera was pointing to the right side of the table again I see councilmember Daniels using her cell phone she didn't
pick it up but she did touch the screen and moved it for some reason
 
I will say again the use of cell phones in either the council study session or the council meeting should not be allowed council
members need to turn their phones off
 
My employer would we have a study session or a meeting the person running the meeting tells any employees in the meeting
to shut their cell phones off.
 
In fact when someone did not follow that guideline they were told to get up and leave the meeting and then they had a
discussion with their supervisors
 
I think it's disrespectful to the people there providing the information today when you touch your cell phone, you need to be
focused on their presentation and this is just another sign of disrespect I would expect any of you that are at a session where
you're leading that you would be upset if people were texting on their cell phones.
 
I don't know if other council members are doing the same thing cuz they don't always see them on screen
 
 
 
Fred Dowell
Tacoma
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